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OFFICIAL 

 
Roseville Station Upgrade 
May 2022 – Finishing work 
                   

Transport for NSW completed 
the Roseville Station Upgrade in 
late 2021 with the community 
now enjoying the station’s new 
and improved accessibility 
features. 

Upcoming work  
Some minor finishing work will be 
carried out at Roseville Station. 
The work includes relocating a 
light pole from the rail corridor to 
the station platform. 

This work is planned to take place 
between 7am to 6pm on Saturday 7 May 2022 during a scheduled Sydney Trains trackwork 
weekend when no trains are running and the station is closed. This enables the construction 
team to safely carry out essential activities.  

Equipment including various hand tools will be used and we will ensure every effort is made 
to minimise any associated noise. We apologise in advance for the inconvenience caused 
and thank you for your patience and understanding while we deliver this important work. 

Contact us 
If you have any questions or would like more on the Roseville Station Upgrade, please 
contact our project team: 

 
1800 684 490 – for all enquires and complaints 

1800 775 465 – 24 hour Construction Response Line 

 projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 transport.nsw.gov.au/roseville 

 
231 Elizabeth Street, Sydney NSW 2000  
PO Box K659, Haymarket NSW 1240 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please  
contact the Translating and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them 
to call us on 1800 684 490 

 

View of the upgraded station building and platform 


